
We invite all parents/carers of Year Six students to our information evening: 

Wednesday, 1 April 2020 at 6.00pm 

 

Applications close 

8 April 2020 

For more information contact the school on 

 6206 2700 or 
OceanReef.SHS.Enquiries@education.wa.edu.au 

Information and application forms can be found at 

www.oceanreef.wa.edu.au/specialist-courses 

mailto:OceanReef.SHS.Enquiries@education.wa.edu.au
http://www.oceanreef.wa.edu.au/specialistcourses

